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T, General Manager’s Office
Roscommon Hospital
Athlone Road
Roscommon
Tel: 0906632218

12" February 2019

Denis Naughten
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

Dear Deputy Naughten,
Re: PQ 4162/19

“To ask the Minister for Health if the design stage of the new the central sterile services
department at Roscommon University Hospital will be progressed in 2019 in order to meet the
required HIQA standards; the funding allocated to progress the project through the design phase;
and if he will make a statement on the matter”

| refer to the above query via the HSE PQ/Rep System.
An updated design brief and supporting documentation in relation to the development of a new CSSD at
Roscommon University Hospital was prepared for submission for a meeting of HSE National Capital Estates

in November 2018. Further information and clarification has been sought in relation to the submission, and
a meeting is being arranged with relevant parties in order to progress this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Hery G 7§

Mary Garvey
General Manager




